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I believe that having any entity forcing me to inject anything into my body is against the principle 
of liberty this country was founded on. I also believe that discriminating between those who 
choose to consciously not inject themselves with foreign substances for their health is inherently 
unethical as it infringes upon the freedom to choose on how to care for my own health and 
allows others to make that decision for me. People should have the right to make decisions that 
they believe to be the best for themselves and their family without the worry of facing negative 
consequences by their employer, other healthcare providers, or even the government. 
Additionally, how I decide to care for my health and the health of my family is private information 
and is really nobody's business except for a few exceptions as noted in the Bill already. I am in 
full support of this Bill and I believe it fits the spirit of the American principle of promoting liberty 
for the people. Thank you for your time. 


